
Dear Members,

Seasons greeting for all.

I thank all the members for sending their research works to us and humbly
request to continue to send good quality research articles, review articles
and case reports for the upcoming issues of the journal. We are trying hard
to create online version of our journal which is a pre-requisite to be indexed
and to get international recognition. I earnestly request our junior members
to submit their dissertation as paper to publish in the journal which will help
them in their career.

Thanking you all,

Professor Salma Sultana

Editor-in-Chief
Journal of Surgical Sciences
Society of Surgeons of Bangladesh
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